
MEMORANDUM 

To: Purdue University Board of Trustees 

From: Ronald L. Elsenbaumer, Chancellor  

Date: January 23, 2024 

Subject: Purdue Director Appointment, Purdue University Fort Wayne Foundation 

On behalf of the Purdue University Fort Wayne (PFW) Foundation, I recommend that Jeannine 

Villarreal be appointed as a new Purdue Director upon approval of the Board of Trustees, as a 

result of a vacancy on the PFW Foundation board of directors. Please see the attached for 

additional information on Ms. Villarreal to review her qualifications. 

I appreciate your consideration of this request and will gladly answer any questions you have. 


